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Special Reach COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Update 
 
Dear Special Reach Family, 
 
At Special Reach, the safety of our participants, employees and volunteers is our top 
priority. We have been closely monitoring updates regarding the COVID-19 pandemic 
and taking steps as advised by the CDC, WHO and local health officials.  
 
In response to San Antonio’s Local State of Disaster and Public Health Emergency, all 
Party Nights Scheduled in March, April, and May 2020 have been cancelled, and 
the Summer Enrichment Program has been postponed to July 6, 2020 (this is 
subject to change based on evolving recommendations from health officials). We will 
continue to monitor the situation and provide updates on other upcoming programs and 
events as more recommendations from health officials become available.  
 
For more information regarding COVID-19 and how you can keep your family healthy, 
please visit the COVID-19 section on the Special Reach website at 
www.specialreach.org/covid19info . We appreciate your understanding and support 
during these unprecedented circumstances, and we look forward to welcoming you to 
Special Reach programs and events again very soon! 
 
Please visit www.specialreach.org and our social media outlets for the latest 
information. If you have any questions or concerns, please email 
special.reach@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cici Osonma 
President & CEO 
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